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My wife and I are retired and travel to many places in Oregon to ride our ohv. Many 

times we have to carry extra gas because we're not able to drive to a gas station for 

gas. If we  were able to drive to town we would go through some of the stores or 

some of the points of interest and help support the community. Being able to drive 

the roads will also help when there are no connecting trails. I agree that all ohv's that 

want to operate on the road should have the proper equipment that will help make 

them safe for road use. Overall with the passage of this bill it will help every 

community with the influx of money that visitors will contribute while staying there. My 

wife and I sincerely hope you pass this bill. 


